
Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Supervisor's Name] 

[School/Organization Name] 

[School/Organization Address] 

Dear [Supervisor's Name], 

I am writing to express my interest in attending the upcoming [Workshop Title] scheduled for 

[Dates] at [Location]. As we continue to enhance our teaching practices and student engagement, 

I believe that this workshop would provide valuable insights and skills that would benefit both 

myself and my students. 

The workshop will cover [Briefly describe the content of the workshop and its relevance to your 

teaching]. I am particularly interested in [specific aspect of the workshop] as it aligns with our 

goals of [briefly mention school or program goals]. 

Furthermore, attending this workshop would allow me to connect with other educators, share 

best practices, and bring new ideas back to our team. I am confident that the knowledge gained 

will have a positive impact on our classroom environment and student learning outcomes. 

I kindly request your approval to participate in this professional development opportunity. I 

believe it is an important investment in my professional growth and will ultimately benefit our 

students. The total cost for the workshop is [insert cost], and I am happy to discuss funding 

options, including possible grants or school budget allocations. 

Thank you for considering my request. I look forward to your positive response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Contact Information] 


